
OXTON ST SAVIOURôS NEWS 

Harvest festival 
A message from Mr Ramsden  

We are  approaching half term and the last seven weeks have flown by! 

All of the children are settled into school and itõs lovely to see how 

quickly Reception have settled into the routines of school.  

Over half term ôThe Nookõ which is our pastoral room in the middle of 

the school is having a laminate floor installed. We will also be sourcing 

new soft furniture for this area.  

After half term all children need to be in Winter uniform. The clothing 

list is on the September Newsletter.  

Have a great half term.  

October Newsletter 2018 

Before and after school club       

update 

 Mrs Ainsworth and Mrs Mulla have  

both been working hard behind the 

scenes setting up our wrap around 

provision.  

At the moment we are waiting on 

information to be passed on to us 

by Firbobs so we can start looking 

at staffing for January 2018. 

As soon as we have more infor-

mation we will let you know. 

Sports Ambassadors 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are excited to be the new Sports Ambassadors for 
2018. We are really looking forward to be organising 
school clubs, competitions and events for this school. 
We will try our best in everything we do to make our 
school a better place. When we go to our meetings we 
will think about lots of ideas to do with sport, so our 
school can be more active.  

By Olivia, Mason and Sam T. 

ñA generous person will prosper: whoever refreshes others will be refreshed. Proverbs 11.25 

Thank you for your generous Harvest Festival 
gifts. They have made a superb display in the 
entrance hall. All donations will go to Charles 
Thompson's mission. Charles Thompsonôs Mis-
sion has been serving the people of Birkenhead 
and the Wirral since 1892. The Mission looks to 
help men & women who are homeless, poor and 
needy, out of poverty. They provide hot food, 
clothing, toiletries and other basic essentials. 
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Car parking  

For new parents and par-
ents of Reception can you 
please avoid parking on 
the flats opposite and at 
the top of the hill. Iôve had 
two complaints from local 
residents about St Sav-
iourôs  parents parking on 
their private property at 
drop off and pick up time. 

On Wednesday traffic en-
forcement officers were 
also out  ticketing anyone 
who had parked on the 
double yellow lines.  

 

PTA Disco. 

Thanks to everyone on the PTA who helped to organise the 
school disco on Wednesday 17th October. Both the key stage 
one and key stage two discos went smoothly and the children 
had a great time. 

We managed to raise Ã758. All of this money will go back into 
school directly and will be spent on the children. 


